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Friday, 3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you all very much for being so understanding about the industrial action that affected our school on 
Wednesday. This is a difficult situation, which we are all having to try to work around. The next planned ‘strike’ 
day is Tuesday 28th February. We are all hoping that there may be a resolution before then, but it would be sensible 
to put this date in your diaries in case the school is affected once again. 
 
The children have been busy as usual this week. They have enjoyed Masterchef and continue to write their stories 
for our next publication. Older children are working on their acts for Swinemoor’s Got Talent! We are looking 
forward to watching this on Friday 10th February. It will also be filmed, so that you can watch it on our website at 
home. 
 
I would like to remind you that we break up for half term on Friday 10th February. School opens again on Monday 
20th February. I will write to you again after half term with dates for Parents’/Carers’ Evenings etc following the 
week’s break.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


